CANADIAN NIAGARA POWER INC. EXHIBIT “A”
A FORTIS ONTARIO

Company

AFFIDAVIT

CANADIAN NIAGARA POWER INC. («CNPI»)
APPLICATION FOR 2018 DISTRIBUTION RATES
BOARD FILE NUMBER EB-2017-0031

|, GREGORY BEHARRIELL, of the City of Niagara Falls, Province of Ontario, MAKE OATH AND
AFFIRM:

1. | am Manager, Regulatory Affairs of Canadian Niagara Power Inc. and as such, have personal
knowledge of the matters herein deposed.

2. This being Exhibit “A” is the affidavit proving completion of the matters in paragraphs 1 through 5
of the “Letter of Direction” dated October 17, 2017.

3. Attached hereto as Exhibit “B”, a copy of the email that the Notice was served to all intervenors
of record in CNPI’s previous cost of service rate application proceeding EB-2016-0061 and on its
Embedded Distributor.

4. A copy of the application and evidence, and any amendments thereto, are made available for
public review at CNPI’s office and on its website.

5. A copy of the application and evidence, and any amendments thereto are available to anyone
requesting the material.

SWORN BEFORE ME at the Town of ) /%ﬁ;? ———
Fort Erie this 20" day of October, 2017 ) O e — I

Gregory Beharriell

%“ ; Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Craig David
Legal Counsel




EXHIBIT "B"

From: Barber, Rodney
To: "bharper@econalysis.ca’
Subject: FW: CNPI 2018 IRM Application and Notice
Date: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 11:30:00 AM
Attachments: CNPT 2018 IRM APP 20170814.pdFf
EB-2017-0031 CNPI NoA Finalpdf
noa CNPIL FR 20171017.pdf

Sorry Bill, I left you out of the first email.

Regards,
Rod

From: Barber, Rodney

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 11:24 AM

To: 'jay@shepherdrubenstein.com' <jay@shepherdrubenstein.com>; 'DavidMacIntosh'
<DavidMaclntosh@nextcity.com>; ‘randy.aiken@sympatico.ca' <randy.aiken@sympatico.ca>;
'markgarner@rogers.com' <markgarner@rogers.com>; 'mjanigan@piac.ca' (mjanigan@piac.ca)
<mjanigan@piac.ca>; 'Regulatory@hydroone.com' <Regulatory@hydroone.com>

Cc: Beharriell, Greg <greg.beharriell@cnpower.com>

Subject: CNPI 2018 IRM Application and Notice

Pursuant to the Board’s “Letter of Direction” dated October 17, 2017, please find attached a copy of
the Notice of Hearing for Canadian Niagara Power Inc. for a change in rates effective January 1,
2018. In addition, please find attached a copy of the original application.

Regards,

Rod Barber

Regulatory Analyst

Canadian Niagara Power Inc.

1130 Bertie St. Fort Erie, ON L2A 5Y2
Phone: 905-871-0330 ex.3291

Fax: 905-871-8818



